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I oppose any change in Oregon voting law. As a life long resident of this state, I have 

voted in and closely watched numerous elections and I have seen zero evidence of 

voter fraud. I personally know many residents who like myself only vote by mail. SB 

210 is the type of reactionary legislation that creates more problems than it could 

ever solve. I absolutely oppose it. 


